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Letter from W. 0. To: Dr. Adami
(Seript) 13, Norham Gardens,
- xford.

- 18. ¥. 17,
Dear Adami,

Yardon delay but the C. of the V.4a.D. Hospital has besn away.
She thinks by July there would certainly be vacancies though at rresent
they are slack, and d&o not need extra help. At the Radcliffe I
believe she would get more astractive work and would be happier. The
Yatron would like to know Jjust how much work she has done. A cable
stating that a definite position was open would probably get her a permit
to crosa and by July things, let us hope, may be safer.

Sincerely yours,

Wme. Osler.



